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Memo 

To:  Minnesota Public Utilities Commission 

From: Steven G. Estes, President  

Date: July 29, 2015 

Docket No:  IP-6666/WS-08-208  

Re:  Request to Cancel Sibley Wind Substation, LLC’s Site Permit for a 20 Megawatt Large Wind Energy 

Conversion System in Sibley County 

We respectfully request our permit for the Sibley Wind Project be canceled while we work out a solution that 

will meet everyone’s requirements relating to avian studies on the project. We do feel the avian issue was 

something beyond our control and is a forced majeure event.  

Sibley Wind understands that it will need to seek a new site permit in order to proceed with the Project.  

We would also like to commend the entire staff at commerce for the great work on the project.  

Thank You, 

Steven G. Estes  


